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Mom, I Hate My Life! Sharon Hersh 2010-12-01 “I don’t know why my daughter is so
angry. She yells at me all the time!” “Our daughter comes home, goes straight to
her room, turns on her CD player and won’t talk to anyone– especially me.” “The
emotional ups and downs of our daughter’s life make us all feel like we’re on a
roller coaster.” Navigating an adolescent daughter’s emotional life is one of a
mom’s toughest challenges. A teenage girl’s volatile emotions can seemingly toss
her–and you–like a hurricane. When a scary external world and a turbulent internal
world collide, the result is sometimes overwhelming and confusing. What can you do
to protect your relationship with your daughter, guide her through this chaotic
time, and assure her you are truly on her side? Your Adolescent Daughter’ s
Struggles Can Help Her–and You–to Grow and Thrive. The good news is you are
equipped with the most powerful resource available for maintaining and developing
connection with your daughter: a mother’s heart. Learn how you can use hand-inhand mothering skills to become the ally your daughter needs–parenting out of
love, not fear–and find out how you both can experience dramatic, life-changing
growth in the process.
Raising Kids for True Greatness Tim Kimmel 2006-05-08 You want only the best for
your kids. And you want them to be successful. Sure, there's nothing wrong with
that. But what if there was something more? Could your definition of success be
leaving out the most important part? What about greatness? Where does it fit in?
"If you aim your children at anything less than greatness, you'll set them up to
miss the whole point of their lives," says author Tim Kimmel. In Raising Kids for
True Greatness, Kimmel turns the definition of success on its head and guides you
in preparing your child for a life that will easily eclipse the goals of those who
are merely successful. Learn how to prepare your kids for rich lives of true
greatness by helping them find answers to life's three most crucial, life-changing
questions regarding their mission, mate, and master: What are they going to do
with their potential? Who will they spend their lives with? Who will they live it
for?
The Science of Being Great Wallace D. Wattles 2019-03-04 The author of 'The
Science of Getting Rich' brings you 'The Science of Being Great'. Wallace D.
Wattles introduced the world to the power of positive thinking. Greatness is
equally inherent in all and therefore every person may become great. Man may
overcome both heredity and circumstances by exercising the inherent creative power
of the soul. Talent may merely be one faculty developed out of proportion to other
faculties, but genius is the union of man and God in the acts of the soul. Great
men are always greater than their deeds. They are in connection with a reserve of
power that is without limit. We do not know where the boundary of the mental
powers of man is; we do not even know that there is a boundary.
Own Your Greatness Lisa Orbé-Austin 2020-04-14 Stop letting impostor syndrome hold
you back! This guided workbook of interactive exercises and research-backed
activities will help you conquer self-doubt, realize your true worth, and enjoy
your success. How many times have you thought that everyone is crushing it except
you? How often have you looked at one of your accomplishments and attributed it to
luck or the help of others? It can be difficult to acknowledge our own successes
and skills, and overcome the feeling of being an impostor. But moving past that
feeling is crucial to continuing down the path to even greater success and
happiness. Own Your Greatness will give you all the tools you need to recognize
and overcome the impostor syndrome that is holding you back. Packed full of
research- and therapy-backed exercises, prompts, and activities, this interactive
workbook will help you: Identify the root causes of your impostor syndrome
Recognize your natural skills and strengths Gain the confidence to lead Speak up
for yourself Feel comfortable receiving and giving praise With this book, you’ll
acknowledge the skills you bring to the table, understand that you truly deserve
your success, and take steps to a successful, happy, and fulfilled life.
The Code of the Extraordinary Mind Vishen Lakhiani 2016-05-10 What if everything
we think we know about how the world works--our ideas of love, education,
spirituality, work, happiness, and love--are based on Brules (bullsh*t rules) that
get passed from generation to generation and are long past their expiration date?
This book teaches you to think like some of the greatest non-conformist minds of
our era, to question, challenge, hack, and create new rules for YOUR life so you
can define success on your own terms. The Code of the Extraordinary Mind is a
blueprint of laws to break us free from the shackles of an ordinary life. It makes
a case that everything we know about the world is shaped by conditioning and
habit. And thus, most people live their lives based on limiting rules and outdated
beliefs about pretty much everything--love, work, money, parenting, sex, health,
and more--which they inherit and pass on from generation to generation. But what
if you could remove these outdated ideas and start anew? What would your life look
like if you could forget the rules of the past, and redefine what happiness,
purpose, and success mean for you? Not Just a Book, but a Movement Blending
computational thinking, integral theory, modern spirituality, evolutionary
biology, and humor, personal growth entrepreneur Vishen Lakhiani provides a
revolutionary 10-point framework for understanding and enhancing the human self.
You will learn about bending reality. You will learn how to apply unique models
like consciousness engineering to help you learn and grow at speeds like never
before. You will learn to make a dent in the universe and discover your quest.
This framework is based on Lakhiani’s personal experiences, the 5 million people
he’s reached through Mindvalley, and 200 hours of interviews and questions posed
to incredible minds, including Elon Musk, Richard Branson, Peter Diamandis, Ken
Wilber, Dean Kamen, Arianna Huffington, Michael Beckwith, and other legendary
leaders. In a unique fusion of cutting-edge ideas, personal stories, irreverence,
and a brilliant teaching style, Lakhiani reveals the 10 powerful laws that form a
step-by-step process that you can apply to life to shed years of struggle and
elevate yourself to exceptional new heights. The 10 Laws to an Extraordinary Life
This book challenges conventional ideas of relationships, goal-setting,
mindfulness, happiness, and meaning. In a unique fusion of cutting-edge ideas,
personal stories, and humorous irreverence, and not to mention, humor and napkin
diagrams, this framework combines computational thinking with personal growth to
provide a powerful framework for re-coding yourself--and replacing old, limiting
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models that hold you back with new, empowering beliefs and behaviors that set you
on the path toward an extraordinary life. A life of more happiness and achievement
than you might have dared to dream possible. Once you discover the code, you will
question your limits and realize that there are none. Step into a new
understanding of the world around you and your place in it, and find yourself
operating at a new, extraordinary level in every way...happiness, purpose,
fulfilment, and love. This Book Is a Living, Breathing Manifesto That Goes Beyond
a Traditional Publication For those who want more, The Code of the Extraordinary
Mind connects to a full on immersive experience including ways for you to dive
into particular chapters to unlock additional videos or training and connect with
each other and the author to learn via peer-to-peer learning networks.
Me to We Craig Kielburger 2006 Imagine waking up every morning believing that your
actions can make a significant change in the world. For everyone who has ever
yearned for a better life and a better world, the authors share a blueprint for
personal and social change that has the power to transform lives, one act at a
time. Through inspirational stories from all walks of life, the Kielburgers reveal
that a more fulfilling path is ours for the taking when we find the courage to
reach out. This book describes an approach to life that leads us to recognize what
is truly valuable, make new decisions about the way we want to live, and redefine
the goals we set for ourselves and the legacy we want to leave. Above all, it
creates new ways of measuring meaning, happiness, and success in our lives, and
makes these elusive goals attainable.--From publisher description.
Basic Training for a Few Good Men Tim Kimmel 2005-08-01 Basic Training For a Few
Good Men presents scriptural principles to empower men to 'stand in the gap' and
be 'watchmen on the wall' before the Lord for their families. The challenges that
men are facing in our culture today are staggering. Many men feel lost, without a
solid moral compass. They feel helpless as to what position they are to play in a
society that is constantly changing. Basic Training is a crash course in
character. It's a no-holds barred study of the things that turn men of faith into
men of God. In each session, Tim Kimmel shows men how they can flourish at work,
draw the best out of their wives, make it easy for their kids to look up to them
and find it a joy to serve in God's army. SEVEN LESSONS ARE STIMULATING AND
PRACTICAL 1. A FEW GOOD MEN: PART I The importance of family leadership God's
plans for using men How to grow in convictions Four convictions worth dying for 2.
A FEW GOOD MEN: PART II How to grow as a man of character Learn how to honor your
commitments How to anticipate your family's needs in advance Grow in courage by
having 'healthy fears' 3. A FEW GOOD HUSBANDS: PART I Five traits that bring
spiritual endurance Respond better to problems and challenges How to harness the
power of humility Five ways to be a considerate husband 4. A FEW GOOD HUSBANDS:
PART II How to enthusiastically love your wife Avoiding the poison of comparison
Encouraging your wife's uniqueness Extremes to avoid in your sexual relationship
5. A FEW GOOD DADS: PART I Bringing out the best in your children How to keep your
kids under control, without being controlling God's desire to give dads wisdom,
understanding and knowledge Learn how to direct, develop and delegate to your
children 6. A FEW GOOD DADS: PART II Being the kind of model your children will
follow How to advance your children's spiritual life Let your children know they
are a priority Leaving a legacy for your children 7. A FEW FAITHFUL MEN Five
traits that bring spiritual endurance Rediscovering prayer The importance of
purity The power of praise BASIC TRAINING WORKBOOK IMPACTS LEARNING! The workbook
plays a critical role in this study! When you have finished viewing Dr. Kimmel's
video lesson and begin the workbook session, you will see the group start opening
up, getting better acquainted, and sharing thoughts and insights together. This is
the key to a dynamic learning experience. CONTENTS OF BASIC TRAINING FOR A FEW
GOOD MEN 7 Participant Lessons on DVD - Dr. Kimmel teaching participants 7
Facilitator Lessons on DVD- Dr. Kimmel teaching facilitators Basic Training
Promotional Video 5 Participant Workbooks Facilitator Guide Facilitator CD-ROM
that includes: Facilitator Walkthrough Overhead transparency masters Promotional
materials of color poster, ads and artwork"
Survival Guide for the Soul Ken Shigematsu 2018-08-07 WINNER OF THE WORD GUILD
2019 CHRISTIAN LIVING BOOK OF THE YEAR AWARD "The pages you are about to read may
feel like a literal rescue." —Ann Voskamp, New York Times Bestselling author
Survival Guide for the Soul is a profound spiritual exploration of God's love—a
love that many of us understand intellectually without fully grasping or relying
on in our day-to-day experiences—a love that fills our sails with joy and frees us
to truly flourish. Many of us are driven by an ambition to accomplish something
big outside ourselves. On all sides, we're pressured to achieve—professionally,
socially, financially. Even when we're aware of this pressure, it can be hard to
escape the vicious circles of accomplishment, frustration, and spiritual burn-out.
Drawing on a wide range of sources from Scripture to church history to psychology
and modern neuroscience—as well as deeply personal stories from his own life—Ken
Shigematsu, recipient of the Queen Elizabeth Diamond Jubilee Medal and pastor of
Tenth Church in Vancouver, BC, vividly demonstrates how the gospel redeems our
desires and reorders our lives. Pastor Shigematsu offers fresh perspective on how
certain spiritual practices help orient our lives so that our souls can flourish
in the midst of a demanding, competitive society. And he concludes with a
liberating and counter-cultural definition of true greatness. If you long to
experience a deeper relationship with Christ within the daily pressures to
succeed, Survival Guide for the Soul is packed with biblical wisdom and a godly
approach to transcend the human tendency to define ourselves by our productivity
and success. "Loaded with practical insights and encouraging thoughts, every
reader will benefit from Ken's work." —Max Lucado, New York Times Bestselling
author
Little House on the Freeway Tim Kimmel 2013-01-02 More than 300,000 copies in
print! Enjoy learning how to maintain true priorities and restore calmness to
marriage, family life, your relationship with God, and the workplace. Includes
individual/group study guide.
The Blessing Of A Skinned Knee Wendy Mogel 2008-12-02 Provides parents with advice
on using Jewish teachings from the Torah and Talmud to overcome struggles with
raising children, nurture strengths and uniqueness, and encourage respectfulness
towards their parents and others.
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Children Are Wet Cement Anne Ortlund 2002-05 Children are like wet cement-moldable
and impressionable. In this best-selling book, Anne Ortlund shows parents how to
practice verbal affirmation, a simple yet powerful technique for raising children
to be secure, loving adults. She gives specific suggestions for each stage of
childhood, from infancy to the teenage years and beyond.Sprinkled with stories of
Anne's own childhood and parenting experiences. Won the 1982 Christy Award as Best
Marriage/Family Book of the Year.
Legacy of Love Tim Kimmel 1989 A workable strategy for parenting on purpose with
building blocks for a godly heritage that will span generations. Learn how to
imprint your child's character with traits such a conviction, courage, integrity,
and honor--a legacy more valuable than a monetary inheritance. (Multnomah)
God's Feminist Movement Amber Picota 2016-07-19 Experience True Liberation by
Seeing Your Beauty, Femininity, and Freedom From Heavens Point of View Has
Christianity kept women trapped in the stone age? In many ways, yes; but this is
not by Gods design. As society offers women opportunities to explore outer-space
and govern nations, the church often stifles and limits them. The tide is
changing, though. Amber Picotas Gods Feminist Movement is a new covenant manifesto
calling women to embrace their true identity in Christ and fulfill their destiny
as revolutionaries who shape the course of history with the Kingdom of God. There
is a powerful new feminist movement emerging in the body of Christ. Its not
politically driven and its not being championed by an uprising of angry manhaters. Based on an intense study of Scripture, factoring in historical and
contextual hermeneutics and original languages, Picota shares a practical, nonlegalistic, and non-traditional (yet deeply Biblical) look at topics that women
commonly face, such as: Dating and Modesty Female Leaders in the Church Submission
in Marriage Beauty and Self-Image Celebrate the power and beauty of womanhood. God
has given you permission to change the worldby being you! Break off religious
traditions that keep women trapped in old school legalism and move beyond
Christian clichs that minimize a womans true position in Christ!
Raising Kids Who Turn Out Right Tim Kimmel 2005-10-31 Every parent hopes their
kids will turn out right. They pray that when their children leave the nest, they
will be ready to face the world. And they hope that their kids will be equipped to
stand strong in life's battles.There are no shortcuts to successful parenting-no
secret formulas to raising kids of strength and character. However, there are
steps you can take to prepare your children for the challenges ahead. But you'll
need an effective game plan. With warmth and conviction, Tim Kimmel outlines a
strategy for positive parenting - a plan that gives you reachable goals, while
allowing for your personal parenting style. You have only a few short years with
your child...make the most of the time you have.Dr. Kimmel has two other parenting
books that just came out, Grace Based Parenting and Why Christian Kids Rebel. Both
of which are nominated for the Gold Medallion. Raising Kids would be the perfect
addition to these books.
Live Deeply Lenya Heitzig 2018-01-01 Ever read one of Jesus' parables and ask,
"What is He talking about?" If so, you're not alone. Jesus' own disciples were
also perplexed by the enigmatic stories Christ told. Now you—alone or with your
small group—can dig deeper into the meaning of these parables to uncover their
important meaning for your walk with Christ. Designed with today's busy woman in
mind, each lesson can be completed in as little as 20 minutes per day, but leave
you with a lifetime of valuable insights. Based on the inductive Bible study
method, each lesson conjures vivid imagery of the sights and sounds of ancient
Israel alongside poignant application questions for today. There's something here
for Christians of all shapes and sizes. Everyone will leave with a more profound
understanding of Christ's amazing parables.
Grace-Based Parenting Tim Kimmel 2005-05-15 Parents in our post-modern world tend
to be committed to but anxious about their child-rearing responsibilities. They've
tried the countless parenting books on the market, but many of these are strident,
fear-based books that loving parents instinctively reject, while still searching
for direction. Now Dr. Tim Kimmel, founder of Family Matters ministries, offers a
refreshing new look at parenting. Rejecting rigid rules and checklists that don't
work, Dr. Kimmel recommends a parenting style that mirrors God's love, reflects
His forgiveness, and displaces fear as a motivator for behavior. As we embrace the
grace God offers, we begin to give it-creating a solid foundation for growing
morally strong and spiritually motivated children. Releasing in an affordable
trade paper edition, this revolutionary book presents a whole new way to nurture a
healthy family.
Mind Games Kayode Enwerem 2017-08-17 Are you losing the battle with your own low
self-esteem? Do you want to overcome anger control issues and self-control
problems? Do you want to break free from the bondage of sexual immorality and the
power of pride? In Mind Games, Kayode Enwerem draws on the experience of speaking
to tens of thousands of people with self-doubt and negative thought questions to
offer proven and powerful methods for using Christian guidance and scripture to
overcome fear and regain self-confidence and self-control.Mind Games offers
direction that anybody in any life situation can quickly and easily apply to gain
victory over strongholds. You too can be transformed by the truth of Bible
scripture resulting in freedom and victory for the child of God. In this book, you
will learn the valuable instruction about: * How to recognize your Giants*
Overcoming Fear; the number one tactic of the enemy* How to realize the purpose of
fighting the giant* How to overcome the seed of Self-doubt associating you with
your past* The secret of defeating the Giant, thereby improving self-esteem for
men and women* Discover God's true greatness and overcome strongholds in life.
Grab a copy today!
Ungifted Scott Barry Kaufman 2013-06-04 Child prodigies. Gifted and Talented
Programs. Perfect 2400s on the SAT. Sometimes it feels like the world is
conspiring to make the rest of us feel inadequate. Those children tapped as
possessing special abilities will go on to achieve great things, while the rest of
us have little chance of realizing our dreams. Right? In Ungifted, cognitive
psychologist Scott Barry Kaufman -- who was relegated to special education as a
child -- sets out to show that the way we interpret traditional metrics of
intelligence is misguided. Kaufman explores the latest research in genetics and
neuroscience, as well as evolutionary, developmental, social, positive, and
cognitive psychology, to challenge the conventional wisdom about the childhood
predictors of adult success. He reveals that there are many paths to greatness,
and argues for a more holistic approach to achievement that takes into account
each young person's personal goals, individual psychology, and developmental
trajectory. In so doing, he increases our appreciation for the intelligence and
diverse strengths of prodigies, savants, and late bloomers, as well as those with
dyslexia, autism, schizophrenia, and ADHD. Combining original research, anecdotes,
and a singular compassion, Ungifted proves that anyone -- even those without
readily observable gifts at any single moment in time -- can become great.
Me and E David Bornstein 2013-11-01 "Me and E: A Baseball Odyssey is a reflection
on parenting a highly skilled, nationally-ranked and difficult baseball prodigy,
told through the author's eyes as he witnessed and participated in the successes
and failures of his son playing baseball and growing up in Central Florida. It
deals with the changing world of competitive youth sports, over-involved parents,
fanatical coaches, the hypocrisies inherent in high school athletics, the college
recruiting process and how we teach our kids to grow up and become decent human
beings - despite ourselves. It involves well-known sports figures as well as local
sports icons with traits and characteristics that everyone will recognize. It's a
book about flawed parenting, about living vicariously through a gifted child and
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learning, finally, that being a good father is as much about letting go as it is
about being there. Call it Moneyball meets Everything I Know I Learned in
Kindergarten.
Shake the World James Marshall Reilly 2011-12-29 James Marshall Reilly set out to
capture the insights of today's brightest business and nonprofit leaders. He
conducted in-depth interviews with Tony Hsieh (Zappos), Blake Mycoskie (TOMS),
Shawn Fanning (Napster, Rupture, Path), and Jessica Jackley (Kiva, ProFounder),
among many others. And he learned that despite their different fields, they're all
using similar tools to seize opportunities and redefine success. Embracing a shift
in generational values, these young people share a passion for driving powerful
global change while creating sustainable organizations that often blur the old
boundaries between business and philanthropy. To really "make it" these days,
according to Reilly, you need to break the old corporate mold, ignore the "rules,"
and create your own opportunities. The true game changers are the men and women
starting their own businesses, inventing jobs that didn't previously exist, and
committing themselves fully to attaining astonishing success, however individually
defined. Shake the World reveals the meteoric rise (and the occasional stumbles)
of a new generation of business leaders. Reilly brings their stories to life and,
along the way, offers clear lessons that you can apply to your own pursuits. For
example, you'll learn firsthand how: Doug Ulman followed his passions to become
CEO of LIVESTRONG. Blake Mycoskie of TOMS responded to ordinary events in an
extraordinary way and created a sustainable organization that changed the face of
giving and the lives of millions. Bobby Chang used counterintuitive thinking to
build the global brand Incase and applies the same techniques to problem solving
in everyday life. Jessica Jackley of Kiva and ProFounder harnessed technology in
unprecedented ways to build a powerful network and enact palpable,
transformational change. Elizabeth Gore took a small risk during college that
altered the trajectory of her life and ultimately led her to become the executive
director of global partnerships at the UN Foundation. The role models in Shake the
World define themselves not by money and title but by fulfillment and happiness.
This book will light your path to greatness if you too want to shake the world.
This is not just a book about finding a job. It's a book about creating an
inspired life.
The Secret Society of Success Tim Schurrer 2022-05-17 It’s time to redefine
success. “The book you’re about to read is an absolute game changer, life changer,
and outlook changer. . . . You will never view success the same way again. And
that’s a very good thing.” — ERNIE JOHNSON JR., Emmy Award winner and host of
TNT’s Inside the NBA There’s a message getting a lot of airtime these days. It
says to be successful, you have to step into the spotlight, climb the ladder,
become the boss, or chase whatever version of success that’s been dangled in front
of you. But what if there’s another way? What if fame, money, and power aren’t all
that we should be chasing? In The Secret Society of Success, Tim Schurrer invites
you to reevaluate your definition of success and learn a new, freer way to go
about achieving it. How do you learn this approach? With the Secret Society as
your guide—a community of people who know how to make an impact, whether they have
the spotlight or not. The Secret Society will teach you to define success for
yourself; contribute to your team without minding who gets the credit; make an
impact that spans far beyond yourself, regardless of the size of your platform;
navigate living in the tension between contentment and striving; go from feeling
anxious, overwhelmed, and restless in your job to being confident in the value you
bring to the team; and discover meaning and fulfillment in the work that you do.
Through powerful stories of people like the CEO of Apple Tim Cook, NBA all-star
LeBron James, Fred Rogers of Mister Rogers’ Neighborhood, and people whose names
you’ve never heard of, you will discover that the success you’re looking for is
within your reach, wherever you are and whatever your role. “The Secret Society of
Success is an important book that everyone should read. It is not only insightful;
it’s inspirational. This book captures what it really means to be successful. I am
for one ready to up my game! Thank you, Tim, for giving me this gift!” — DAVID
NOVAK, cofounder and former chairman and CEO of Yum! Brands (KFC, Taco Bell, Pizza
Hut)
Rewriting Harry Potter T. M. Caufield 2015-05-20 Once a child writing prodigy,
Jessica finds herself all grown up and desperate to be considered one of the
greatest writers of all time. So when a major Hollywood studio hires her to
rewrite "Harry Potter," one of the most popular sagas of all time, she sees no
better way. But first, convinced that her "abnormal" background might stand in the
way of her writing something that "normal" people can relate to, Jessica quickly
leaves Hollywood in a quest to immerse herself in how "the other side" lives. It
doesn't take long, however, for her to realize that becoming common isn't as
simple as she thought it would be. And before she can write "FADE OUT" she must
decide if she is really willing to pay the price to achieve true greatness.
The Secret of Success William Walker Atkinson 2009-01-01 Need motivation? Read on.
The topic of success has been revisited in countless thousands of books, but in
this self-help classic, renowned author William Walker Atkinson reveals a
surprising secret -- each of us already possesses the mental, spiritual, and
psychological tools we need to achieve success, happiness, and fulfillment in
life. The real challenge lies in tapping into our inborn potential and channeling
it in the right way.
Grace Filled Marriage Dr. Tim Kimmel 2013-09-10 Surveys show that only 10% of all
marriages are truly happy. The simple truth is the absence of grace leaves a
gaping hole in the husband-wife relationship. An instant classic, Grace Filled
Marriage shows grace to be the missing piece-and the only place to start building
a happy marriage.
Parent Cheat Sheet to Student Achievement Andrew Fields
Extreme Grandparenting Tim Kimmel 2012-04-09 Grandparents have a vital role in the
lives of their grandchildren, not only as a mentor and loving family member, but
as a spiritual rock during the hard times. Extreme Grandparenting helps readers
understand how to make the most of the new role of grandparent and how to grow the
next generation for greatness.
Breaking Pride Heather Bixler 2012-03-08 So many of us desire freedom - the
freedom that is promised to us when we decide to follow Jesus. The freedom from
the burden of our sin, the need to be "good enough," anger, jealousy, and envy.
Even though we are believers we would be ashamed to say that we don't always
experience peace, contentment, and joy in our life. We are looking for the grace
that God has so graciously given to us to be real in our life... Breaking Pride is
an eBook based on one simple truth: In order to walk in God's grace we need to
tear down the the walls of pride. A lot of believers, even though saved by God's
grace, are still walking in pride rather than walking in His grace. Knowing what
pride is and learning to identify pride in your life is the first step to
overcoming a life filled with pride. Pride is rooted in fear and leads to anger,
jealousy, and envy. Sin isn't keeping us from having a relationship with the Lord,
it's our pride. So many of us long to have an authentic and REAL relationship with
the Lord, and we long to have the fruit of the spirit filled in our heart. Our
desire is to achieve these fruits through will power. But we do not even realize
that the pride that lives within our heart is what is blocking the fruit of the
spirit from living within us. In Breaking Pride you will learn to identify
different areas of pride in your life. Filled with encouragement, Breaking Pride
will take you through a practical reading of what pride may look like in your
life... Let's stop building walls of pride and start building the foundation of
grace within our lives...
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Parenting with Scripture Kara Durbin 2012-04-01 Parenting with Scripture is an
easy to use topical resource that parents with young children can use when
teachable moments arise. This effective guide helps teach young children how to
think and apply God's Word in their daily lives. Kara Durbin's revised book helps
parents capture those teachable moments and use Scripture to shape their
children's behavior. The 101 alphabetically sorted topics address behavior,
attitude, emotions, and actions. Examples include Forgiveness, Humility, Anger and
Procrastination. Each topic includes scripture passages, discussion questions,
action items, and parenting tips. Questions and tips are written so older children
can teach younger children. This new edition of Parenting with Scripture includes
detailed help for parents to quickly identify teachable moments, and what to do
when they appear.
Thrive Arianna Huffington 2014-03-25 In Thrive, Arianna Huffington makes an
impassioned and compelling case for the need to redefine what it means to be
successful in today's world. Arianna Huffington's personal wake-up call came in
the form of a broken cheekbone and a nasty gash over her eye--the result of a fall
brought on by exhaustion and lack of sleep. As the cofounder and editor-in-chief
of the Huffington Post Media Group--one of the fastest growing media companies in
the world--celebrated as one of the world's most influential women, and gracing
the covers of magazines, she was, by any traditional measure, extraordinarily
successful. Yet as she found herself going from brain MRI to CAT scan to
echocardiogram, to find out if there was any underlying medical problem beyond
exhaustion, she wondered is this really what success feels like? As more and more
people are coming to realize, there is far more to living a truly successful life
than just earning a bigger salary and capturing a corner office. Our relentless
pursuit of the two traditional metrics of success--money and power--has led to an
epidemic of burnout and stress-related illnesses, and an erosion in the quality of
our relationships, family life, and, ironically, our careers. In being connected
to the world 24/7, we're losing our connection to what truly matters. Our current
definition of success is, as Thrive shows, literally killing us. We need a new way
forward. In a commencement address Arianna gave at Smith College in the spring of
2013, she likened our drive for money and power to two legs of a three-legged
stool. They may hold us up temporarily, but sooner or later we're going to topple
over. We need a third leg--a third metric for defining success--to truly thrive.
That third metric, she writes in Thrive, includes our well-being, our ability to
draw on our intuition and inner wisdom, our sense of wonder, and our capacity for
compassion and giving. As Arianna points out, our eulogies celebrate our lives
very differently from the way society defines success. They don't commemorate our
long hours in the office, our promotions, or our sterling PowerPoint presentations
as we relentlessly raced to climb up the career ladder. They are not about our
resumes--they are about cherished memories, shared adventures, small kindnesses
and acts of generosity, lifelong passions, and the things that made us laugh. In
this deeply personal book, Arianna talks candidly about her own challenges with
managing time and prioritizing the demands of a career and raising two daughters-of juggling business deadlines and family crises, a harried dance that led to her
collapse and to her "aha moment." Drawing on the latest groundbreaking research
and scientific findings in the fields of psychology, sports, sleep, and physiology
that show the profound and transformative effects of meditation, mindfulness,
unplugging, and giving, Arianna shows us the way to a revolution in our culture,
our thinking, our workplace, and our lives.
iMarriage Study Guide Andy Stanley 2010-04-14 Until Expectations May You Part
Giddy with excitement and burning with love’s fire, engaged couples are filled
with desires and expectations! Wonder and eager anticipation propel them forward.
Then comes the marriage and if they take the wrong approach, those unrealized
expectations and unmet wants can turn a life-giving covenant relationship into a
dead-end contractual agreement. Suddenly your marriage has no love, joy, or peace.
In this marriage-makeover DVD and study guide from Northpoint Resources, Andy
Stanley ’s three key teachings help you transform your expectations and examine
the “I’s” of marriage: “Keeping My ‘I’ On You,” “Putting Your ‘I’ Out,” and “It
Takes Three.” Broken into six DVD sessions with discussion questions, this is one
lesson your marriage won’t survive without. Until Expectations Do Us Part Standing
at the altar we all had a picture of what our marriage would look like. The
problem is this picture of marriage ends up as expectations that we unload on our
spouse. The weight of these expectations will rob your marriage of love and joy.
As a spouse you never feel like you measure up and you never feel like you are
good enough. So what are you to do with your expectations? You can’t deny them
because most expectations started out as God-given desires. In this six-session
companion study guide to the DVD, Andy Stanley explains that you must instead
learn to transform your expectations and look to God if you are to experience
marriage as it was designed. This study guide is complete with a leader’s guide
and six lessons including conversation-starting exercises, discussion questions
and application steps. Story Behind the Book Andy Stanley is the senior pastor of
three North Point Ministries campuses, with a cumulative congregation of more than
twenty thousand. As couples voiced their various marital struggles to him, the
common root problem became undeniably clear. The “me” syndrome, or the “I” effect,
was tearing apart husbands and wives who were once head-over-heels in love. To
help couples step back from their immediate circumstances and realize the bigger
picture, he preached a series called “iMarriage.” This DVD and study guide will
empower couples everywhere to transform their marriages into the one God intends
for them.
Connecting with Our Children Roberta M. Gilbert 1999-08-01 Parents want a special
relationship with their children Parents care. They want to guide their children
through the rough spots in life and help them make the right decisions. Research
shows that a special parental connection is extremely important in safeguarding
children against dangers such as substance abuse, sexual promiscuity, criminal
activity, and suicide. This is more important than ever before in today's troubled
world. But what does making this connection mean? Based on Bowen family systems
theory, Connecting with Our Children shows parents how to build the connection
found in better relationships. Now parents have a new way to think about and
respond to family problems. The author examines common concerns, such as: * How
substance abuse can repeat through generations * Why fusions between family
members drive conflict * How family anxiety can erupt into violence * Whether
stepfamilies can create a new family unit * What roles faith and humor play in a
family * How effective are special contributions made by connections with
grandparents Numerous practical examples and stories illustrate familiar
situations and concerns, so that parents can learn how to deal with the often
confusing situations surrounding their children, as well as those within their own
lives. With a different perspective, parents can learn to overcome these
difficulties, creating a stronger family and a happier, more open relationship
between parent and child.
The Blackbelt MasterMind Danielle Serpico 2014-05-16 The Blackbelt Mastermind 'The training of a fighter is well-known as a meticulous disciplined enterprise.
True grit and hard knocks are the order of the day. You're on the canvas of life.
Your muddied, semiconscious, incoherent brain is listening to the referee's 10count. It is at this point when even courage and tenacity fail, when intestinal
fortitude abandons you, that you need the one thing that every great champion who
has ever stepped into the ring of life possesses - a mentor, a confidant, a coach,
an angel on your shoulder. This book contains the wisdom of such a motivational
figure. Danielle Serpico has earned her stripes in the jungle of life. Battling
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through personal, emotional and financial adversity to emerge a true champion. Her
experiences chronicle her pathway to success. In this book you will find the
strategies that she used to develop her acclaimed M.A.S.T.E.R. System. From an
entrepreneurial businesswoman and European Martial arts champion to a Master NLP
Trainer and coach, Danielle has evolved her system with one goal in mind - your
success. This book contains all the practical exercises and easily assimilated
techniques you need in order to develop your inner warrior. Utilizing the key
principles of her system, you will learn to become the master of your mind and
ultimately master of your destiny. Whether battling for victory in your personal
life or in your business, the M.A.S.T.E.R. system is an easy-to-follow step-bystep personal coaching method that works. Using cutting edge NLP technology and
sports psychology, this book builds a comprehensive matrix of success strategies.
Foreword by New York Times Best Selling Author Raymond Aaron 'Masterful attitude,
strength and tenacity equal results' is the key basis of her system. Danielle is
always in your corner and has your back as you engage in your most rewarding
endeavour, the creation of a wonderful and rewarding life. Filled with wonderful
nuggets of advice as well as heart felt passion and emotion, this book is the
perfect companion for anyone looking to make big changes in their thinking and
ultimately their life. You will develop a winning mindset and gain the successes
you desire while discovering the limitless power and abundance that you already
possess. A must read to carry with you whenever you need someone in 'your corner'.
Embracing Greatness Sophia Ellen Falke 2017-06-21 Embracing Greatness: A Guide for
Living the Life You Love takes the lid off previously held beliefs you have about
yourself and the world around you. In this book, you'll learn how to shine a
conscious light of inquiry and understanding on those beliefs. The process
revealed in Embracing Greatness helps you uncover the special contributions you're
meant to make in the world and action steps toward them. Get ready to transform
your life - your relationships; your physical, emotional, and spiritual health;
your financial freedom; your joy in life; your business and creative expression;
and the ability to do what you want, when you want, where you want, and with whom
you want. Find out more at www.EmbracingGreatness.com. Even before its
publication, here's what people who received advance copies said about Embracing
Greatness: A Guide for Living the Life You Love. "Sophia Falke has nailed it! In
her own inimitable way Sophia helps you discover the beauty and purpose in your
uniqueness ... Please read this book!" Mike Rayburn, CSP, CPAE, Hall of Fame
Keynote Artist. "If you're ready to live the life you would love, ... You will
forever thank yourself for reading and applying this wonderful book." Mary
Morrissey, International Speaker, Best-Selling Author, CEO Consultant. "Embracing
Greatness is for anyone who wants to discover and cast aside long-held barriers to
personal success." Kathleen Quinlan, MSW, LCSW, Author/Producer of The Land of
Love. "As a business owner who left corporate life to start my own business, I was
inspired by Sophia's message..." Deborah Armstrong, Small Business Owner.
"Embracing Greatness is like taking a walk on a warm spring day with a much
respected mentor while getting the pep-talk of a lifetime. Filled with
inspiration, doable exercises, and heartwarming stories of real people making
tremendous positive changes, this personal-growth handbook is a true gem!" Cate
Montana, MA, Author of The E Word: Ego, Enlightenment & Other Essentials.
Self Discipline Lucia Georgiou 2016-10-11 Laid out with an introduction all about
unleasing the power within....Self discipline, the book goes into short obtainable
steps in a day by day fashion to help you focus, commit and achieve in only 1
month!What is self-discipline? What does it mean to lack it? Why do you think
you're not as disciplined as you would like? Is it becauseYou manage your time
poorly?You lack organizational skills?You lack motivation?Procrastination is your
greatest enemy?You're just too lazy?What many people don't realize is that all of
these issues, which they see as causes of poor self-discipline, are actually
symptoms. Are you confronting one or more of them?If you're contemplating
purchasing the book, then you've decided it's time for a change of significant
proportions, a change that might take only 30 days to implement, but that will
last you for a lifetime. Your conviction is admirable, but to undergo such a
change, you must first understand what self-discipline is and what it is not.Selfdiscipline is not:A personality trait that some people have and others don't.Using
willpower to force yourself into action.On the contrary, self-discipline is:A
skill that anyone can learn and train.becoming aware of your conscious or
subconscious resistance to action and using different techniques to overcome, but
not to crush that resistance.As you go through this life-changing 30 days
challenge, remember that what you are doing is exercising your willpower muscle
for the long run. Good luck!
Connecting Church & Home: A Grace-Based Partnership Tim Kimmel 2013-02 Tim Kimmel
gives a comprehensive strategy to churches for family ministry as well as a plan
for parents seeking to pass their faith to the next generation. He shares valuable
tools for the church to use to build a strong family ministry.A child who has seen
grace lived out in front of him at church and at home is much more inclined toward
staying committed to a relationship with God into adulthood. So Kimmel shares what
a grace-based family ministry looks like in the local church. He also teaches
parents how to translate every part of ministry they are exposed to at church to
translate into spiritual training at home. The Family Ministry Map, created by
Kimmel, is explained in detail, and examples of the program put into practice are
given. This book gives a vital message to church ministry leaders and parents
equally, making this a must-read for all involved in sharing faith with the next
generation.
Not So Fast Ann Kroeker 2010-01-01 We're raising our kids in a high-speed, highpressured, 24/7 world. Pushing children to get ahead, we cram everything possible
into our days to maximize their chance at success. We're overloaded, overextended,
overcommitted, and over-caffeinated. And we're paying a price: Our relationships
are anemic; our health, in jeopardy. Half-awake and half-hearted, we can't sustain
this pace. But how can we possibly downshift without missing out? Not So Fast:
Slow-Down Solutions for Frenzied Families explores the jarring effects of our over
committed culture and offers refreshing alternatives. Author Ann Kroeker relates
her own story of how embracing a slower everyday pace resulted in a more
meaningful family and spiritual life. Practical ideas and insight will spark
creativity and personal reflection. Plus, ponder real-life stories from parents
who chucked the high-speed lifestyle and reaped the rewards of richer
relationships. Not So Fast offers hope that families struggling with hurried
hearts and frantic souls can discover the rejuvenating power of an unrushed life.
Why Christian Kids Rebel Tim Kimmel 2004-10-18 Author of Grace-Based Parenting and
the best-selling Little House on the Freeway, Dr. Tim Kimmel helps Christian
parents avoid the potential problems their well-meaning parenting styles could
create. This book offers a new way to look at the "ideal" Christian home and shows
why "cocoon-style" Christian homes don't always work. Many parents have "done it
all" when it comes to the checklist of good Christian parenting, only to see their
son or daughter step away from their belief system and embrace other lifestyle
choices. Dr. Kimmel helps to increase the chances that your children will develop
a vibrant faith early in life and stick with it on into adulthood. It will also
provide help and hope for those already dealing with a rebellious teen and teach
them how to lead the child back into a walk of faith.
The High Achiever's Guide Maki Moussavi 2019-08-15 Redefine Success from the
Ground Up Readers of books such as You Are a Badass, Limitless, The Big Leap,
Designing Your Life or Who Says You Can't? You Do will love The High Achiever’s
Guide. Decide what success means for you: Are you trapped in a gilded cage of your
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own making? Conventionally successful, but not necessarily fulfilled? You’re
making money, have a career and lifestyle that you thought you always wanted. But
now you’re there and it’s not all you expected it to be. If this sounds familiar,
you’re not alone. A dismal one out of three people report feeling happy with their
lives, so what do you do about it? You Do You: Maki Moussavi knows firsthand how
it feels to be stuck in the rut of conventional success. A former corporate career
professional, Moussavi's early life was filled with messages of working hard,
chasing the dream, getting degrees, and making money. After creating the “success”
that she’d been taught to value, she found herself questioning how the hell she
ended up feeling stuck, restless and unfulfilled. But through a journey of selfexamination, she learned how to raise the bar of self-expectation and thrive. And
now, The High Achiever’s Guide shares her best tools and processes to determine
what fulfillment means to you, so you can thrive with empowered confidence. The
High Achiever’s Guide pilots you through four major themes of personal
development: • Clarifying your limiting beliefs and the outdated mindset that has
been holding you back • Identifying the external or internal factors that drive
you • Making space for the new, updated mindset that will take you to the next
level • Showing you how to take inspired action and commit to the vision you have
created for your life
Lean In for Graduates Sheryl Sandberg 2014-04-08 The perfect graduation gift: the
iconic #1 best seller, expanded and updated exclusively for graduates entering the
workforce. This extraordinary edition of Lean In, by Sheryl Sandberg, chief
operating officer of Facebook and coauthor of Option B, with Adam Grant, includes
a letter to graduates from Sandberg and six additional chapters from experts
offering advice on finding and getting the most out of a first job; résumé
writing; best interviewing practices; negotiating your salary; listening to your
inner voice; owning who you are; and leaning in for millennial men. In 2013,
Sheryl Sandberg’s Lean In became a massive cultural phenomenon and its title
became an instant catchphrase for empowering women. The book soared to the top of
best-seller lists both nationally and internationally, igniting global
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conversations about women and ambition. This enhanced edition provides the entire
text of the original book updated with more recent statistics and features a
passionate letter from Sandberg encouraging graduates to find and commit to work
they love. A combination of inspiration and practical advice, this new edition
will speak directly to graduates and, like the original, change lives. New
Material for the Graduates Edition: · A Letter to Graduates from Sheryl Sandberg ·
Find Your First Job, by Mindy Levy (Levy has more than twenty years of experience
in all phases of organizational management and holds degrees from Wharton and
Penn) · Negotiate Your Salary, by Kim Keating (Keating is the founder and managing
director of Keating Advisors) · Man Up: Millennial Men and Equality, by Kunal Modi
(Modi is a consultant at McKinsey & Company and a recent graduate of the Harvard
Kennedy School and Harvard Business School) · Let’s Lean In Together, by Rachel
Thomas (Thomas is the president of The Sheryl Sandberg & Dave Goldberg Family
Foundation)· Own Who You Are, by Mellody Hobson (Hobson is the president of Ariel
Investments) · Listen to Your Inner Voice, by Rachel Simmons (Simmons is cofounder
of the Girls Leadership Institute) · 12 Lean In stories, short essays by readers
around the world who have been inspired by Sandberg
You Can Raise Courageous and Confident Kids Mary E. DeMuth 2011-04-01 With
sensitivity and a passion to help families experience authentic, life–changing
relationships with God, mother of three Mary DeMuth reveals effective ways for
parents to communicate with and encourage their kids. Practical ideas and
illustrations guide parents to develop strong family connections, learn along with
their children, and create a safe haven for kids to explore their worlds. With a
mentor’s skill, DeMuth shares effective ways to raise confident kids and leads
parents to: communicate the gospel effectively to their children in a way they
will understand equip their children (and themselves!) to relate successfully with
others and avoid isolating themselves from those who need Christ lead their
families even when they don’t have all the answers This unique resource offers
everyday moms and dads the tools and encouragement they need to inspire great
confidence and deep faith in their kids for all they’ll encounter in the world
today. Rerelease of Authentic Parenting in a Post-Modern Culture.
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